Brenda Henry

From: mokietew@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 3:32 PM
To: Brenda Henry

Subject: FW: reconsideration of ORD 22-078

[EXTERNAL EMAIL - CAUTION: Do not open unexpected attachments or links.]
Hi Lonnie - Brenda

I'would like to put in for a reconsideration on ORD 22-078, after | have been receiving some phone calls | believe there
may not have been adequate notification for the vote.

Thank you,

Mokie



